
Time is Running Out to Stop PennEast! 
 Public Comment Period Coming to a Close September 12 

 
We need your help in flooding the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) with as 
many comment letters as possible about its faulty Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) 
for the proposed PennEast pipeline.  
 
The DEIS is riddled with incomplete and missing information that is required by the National 
Environmental Policy Act to accurately assess potential environmental impacts of the pipeline.   
 
The proposed pipeline would cut through over 4,300 acres of preserved open space and 
farmland, and more than 30 of the cleanest streams in the state that feed into the drinking water 
supply for more than 1 million people.  Hundreds of homeowners could have land seized 
through eminent domain, all for a pipeline that is not needed, according to energy experts. 
 

Before September 12, show FERC your profound opposition to this dangerous, unneeded 
pipeline.  

 
The DEIS public comment period ends September 12, 2016. 

Make your voice heard to FERC! 
 

Act Now, and often; and invite your friends, family and colleagues to do the same. 
 

ACTION - Submit Comments to the PennEast Docket (#CP15-558-000): 
 

• Visit the FERC eComment webpage at: 
https://ferconline.ferc.gov/QuickComment.aspx  
 

• Utilize resources on drafting and submitting your comments, including a How-To Guide, 
letter template, and key messages, by visiting: 
http://www.rethinkenergynj.org/stoppenneast   

 
• Submit Multiple Comments.  In each comment you submit to FERC, point out a 

specific problem in the DEIS, including assumptions, missing information, and issues 
that are either ignored or insufficiently addressed.  You should include detailed notes, 
specific data and unique stories about how you, your family, your community, and your 
property or business would be negatively impacted by PennEast. 

 
Your voice counts! 

Comments submitted to FERC before September 12 become part of the FERC’s legal record 
and FERC must respond to each comment. Our goal is to submit thousands of substantive, fact-

based comments. 
 

PennEast would have irreversible impacts on our land, water, air and communities.  
 

Thank you for helping us tell FERC that PennEast is  
not needed and not wanted in New Jersey! 
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